
  
 

           
    

 
    

 

 
       

   
     

   
       

 
 

 

  
   

      
  

     
      
        

     
      

 
    

 
 

Koplik  Memorial  Scholarship  
Deadline for  Academic Year  2020-2021: October  30, 2020  

The Koplik Memorial Scholarship awards a $1,200 scholarship in honor of Dr. Stanley Z. 
Koplik, who served as Executive Director of the Kansas Board of Regents from 1982 until 
1993, when he left to become Chancellor of the Massachusetts Board of Higher Education. 
Upon his untimely death in 2000, his family and friends established the scholarship to honor 
his service to the Kansas Board of Regents and the Regents institutions as well as his 
advocacy of accessible and affordable high-quality public education. 

Applicants will be reviewed on the following: 
1.  Recipient of this  scholarship shall be a junior or senior full-time student  with  a minimum  

3.0  cumulative GPA.   Award is for the  2020-2021  academic year.  
2. Applicants are requested to submit a five-hundred-word essay stating their educational 

goals and how the scholarship assistance would be important to them. 
3. Applicants must demonstrate financial need. Please complete the 2020-2021 Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) if you have not already done so. 
4. Preference shall be given to Kansas residents. 
5. The scholarship is to be used for tuition and/or other related educational expenses. 
6. Return this application form and essay (item 2) to:  Office of Financial Aid, 1845 

Fairmount, Wichita, Kansas 67260-0024, via email to finaid@wichita.edu 

www.wichita.edu/financialaid
mailto:finaid@wichita.edu
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